

Wiley Park Public School

Denman Avenue Wiley Park NSW 2195

PH: 9750 0144 FAX: 9740 4391

E-mail: wileypark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Wiley Park Public School Photos will be taken on Wednesday 5 March 2025.

Please ensure that you have returned your order by Tuesday 4 March 2025.

Most importantly your child MUST be dressed in FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM.

Please ensure your child wears the Summer uniform for our 2025 Photo Day.

Boys Uniform	Girls Uniform
Bottle green/white polo with school logo	Dress
Grey shorts with elastic band	Bottle green tights (optional)
Grey socks and black leather or vinyl shoes OR	Girls who wear a hijab are to wear a white hijab
Bottle green/white polo with school logo Sport shorts green/white with school logo	Any underclothes e.g. long-sleeved shirts under the uniform are to be white White socks and black leather or vinyl shoes OR
	Bottle green/white polo with school logo Sport shorts green/white with school logo

All students must wear black plain leather or vinyl enclosed shoes on the day.

Please ensure your money is carefully sealed in the **photo envelope** provided and returned to the classroom teacher as soon as possible.

Important note: Family photos are available. Please enquire at the Front Office for a 'sibling envelope'. Orders for family photos are separate to class photos.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Thomson Organising Teacher Mrs Demos Principal